
 

PTA Update 
 
 
 
Grandparents Mass 

A reminder that Grandparent's Mass is Friday 13th September 2019.  We need everyone's 

help to make it a success. 

It's a great day for parents to help out and get involved.  We need at least 20 volunteers to 

set up or make sandwiches or sell food or clean up.  Please email Maria Gribble 

on mariagribble@yahoo.co.nz or Hannah T-P on tat2id@hotmail.com if you can help. 

AND we need all parents to send in baking to school on Friday 13th September - to be 

dropped to the office before school. 

Please email Hannah Turner-Padgett on tat2id@hotmail.com, or Maria Gribble on 

maria.gribble@yahoo.co.nz if you can volunteer to help on the day or for part of the day.  

Cake Raffle 

A massive thanks to Janelle for the cake last week – it looked amazing. We raised $155.70. 

One of our new starts was very lucky, congrats to Willem in Room 1 for winning the cake on 

the day!  

Yummy Stickers 

Collect Yummy apple stickers for our school’s share of the $200,000 DG Sport sports gear 

prize pool. Yummy apples are available from New World, PAK’nSAVE and participating Four 

Square stores. 

All stickers must be collected by the end of Term 3 so get going 

and start collecting your Yummy cut-out labels and stickers now! 

A collection sheet can be downloaded from the Yummy Fruit 

website - https://www.yummyfruit.co.nz/schools/ - or you can get 

one from the office.  

Get in touch any time on digitalbugsy@gmail.com or +64 27 523 7374 

Or join us on Facebook:  https://www.facebook.com/groups/GSSPTA/ 

Thanks! 

Kirsty-Anne, Kelly, Mairead and Bugsy 
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